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TO: Board of Trustees

FROM: Dr. Stephanie Howard, Deputy Superintendent

SUBJECT: DISCUSSION OF AND REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF BOARD 
POLICY DFFA(LOCAL) REDUCTION IN FORCE:  FINANCIAL 
EXIGENCY

DATE: June 16, 2020
___________________________________________________________________

While the District does not anticipate having to exercise a Reduction In Force, the Board 
of Trustees are asked to approve Board Policy DFFA(LOCAL) Reduction In Force:  
Financial Exigency.

****************

Administrative Recommendation:

The Administration is Recommending Approval of Board Policy DFFA(LOCAL) 
Reduction In Force:  Financial Exigency.


